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Motion/Direction/Inquiry
Committee/ 

Council
Meeting Date Mover/ Initiator Department Recommendation for Closure

MOTION 82/7: That City Staff investigate the amount 

of those lands not required for public road use and 

allocate the excess for purposes of parkland 

dedication in respect of Claudette Cain Park

Council 08-Oct-14 S. Desroches RCFS/ PIED

Complete - the dedication of lands was 

completed in 2018 by By-law 2018-65 

registered on the 12th day of April, 2018

DIRECTION TO STAFF DCs for closed or closing 

schools: That Staff and Legal review the policy 

regarding development charges for closed or closing 

schools in rural areas being redeveloped for other 

uses."

Planning 

Committee
05-Nov-15 E. El-Chantiry PIED

Close - Addressed through 2019 

Development Charge By-law Review 

ACS2016-PAI-PGM-0064 (Brownfields grant 

application RE: Affordable Housing)

Direction to Staff: That staff provide options on 

affordable housing, specifically requirements and the 

percentage of affordable housing units for future 

projects.

Finance and 

Economic 

Development 

Committee 

05-Apr-16 J. Watson PIED

Close- Staff continue to provide options on 

affordable housing, and will ensure to make 

use of the upcoming inclusionary zoning 

provisions.

DIRECTION TO STAFF Municipal Addressing 

Anomalies (ACS2016-PAI-PGM-0075): Following a 

request from Councillor Hubley, Chair Harder asked 

that the status of the Street Name Changes project, 

initiated in 2015 to resolve confusing street names 

and duplicate civic numbers, be tracked through the bi-

monthly report to Planning Committee on the status of 

its outstanding inquiries, motions and directions to 

staff."

Planning 

Committee
10-May-16 A. Hubley PIED

Complete - The Municipal Addressing 

Annomalies project is completed with the last 

street requiring a solution being implemented 

in January 2020. 

DIRECTION TO STAFF Vacancy Rebate Program: 

That staff review the impact of the Vacancy Rebate 

Program changes for new buildings on future 

Economic Development. "

Planning 

Committee
10-May-17 M. Wilkinson PIED

Close - Staff continue to monitor impacts of 

the Vacancy Rebate Program as part of 

regular business
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Inquiry OCC 12-18 re: Sports Fields Council 29-Aug-18
D. 

Chernushenko
RCFS

Close - A high level review of current 

practices in other cities and available tools 

was conducted by staff and reported on Mar 

20, 2019.  A more detailed response would 

require significant resources, public 

consultation and a direction from Council on 

the intent of the measures being sought.

ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT – 1132 FISHER 

AVENUE Direction: That Staff review the portion of 

Kingston Avenue from approximately 1177 Kingston 

to the Kingston/Trent intersection, providing 

recommendations to improve overall safety on this 

corner, with priority for pedestrians and cyclists, and 

motorists as well."

Planning 

Committee
28-Aug-18 R. Brockington PIED

Complete - Traffic Staff met with the Ward 

Councillor in the Fall 2019 on a site visit. 

Staff in Transportation Services will continue 

to work with the Councillor going forward .

2019 Development Charges Background Studies and 

By-Laws (ACS2019-PIE-EDP-0022)Motion No PLC 

2019 7/10: THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that 

Planning Committee recommend to Council to direct 

the General Manager of Planning, Infrastructure and 

Economic Development to complete a Background 

Study and bring forward an amendment to the DC by-

law to introduce an area specific charge for Stittsville 

to accelerate the Robert Grant Avenue extension and 

related improvements to Huntmar Drive.

Planning 

Committee
09-May-19 G. Gower PIED

Close - Motion no longer required due to 

Robert Grant Avenue being added to the 

draft Long Range Financial Plan and 

development in the area will now be able to 

front-end the works needed to complete the 

road.


